

Form 5

Дата: 03.10.2022 Monday, the third of October.

Тема уроку: Одяг. Улюблений одяг.рр.29,30

1 Repeat the words .

Пригадайте та повторіть лексику по темі "Одяг"

- a shirt-сорочка;
- a dress-сукня
- a sweater-світер;
- a T-shirt-футболка;
- a blouse-блузка;
- a skirt -спідниця;
- jeans / a pair of jeans-джинси;
- trousers / a pair of trousers-пара брюк;
- a sweatshirt-бавовняний спортивний светр;
- a jacket -куртка,жакет;
- a coat -пальто;
- a scarf-шарф;
- a pair of tights-колготки;
- a pair of socks-пара шкарпеток;
- shoes-туфлі;
- boots-черевики;

2 Listen and match.Прослухай і познач предмети одягу.В кінці натисни [Finish](#)

[https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_\(ESL\)/Clothes/CLOTHES_en221405jl](https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Clothes/CLOTHES_en221405jl)

3. Listen and read the texts.

The Clothes I Like Wearing



Ann: When I go to school, I usually put on a school uniform. It's a dark green jacket, a green skirt and a white blouse. I don't wear a tie. In Ukraine, we can wear shoes of different colours. In the evenings I usually wear jeans and a top or a sweater. My clothes are usually very comfortable. When I go to a party, I often wear a smart dress, or a skirt and a blouse. And I've got a pair of nice shoes, I love them!

Alex: I study in the Art School. We haven't got a uniform, but we can't wear jeans to school. I usually wear a pair of dark trousers, a shirt and a jumper. I don't wear jackets. They are not comfortable. I always wear trainers. I don't like boots. When I go to the gym, I take a tracksuit and a T-shirt with me.

Dan: When I go to school I put on a blue jacket, blue trousers and a white shirt. I sometimes wear a tie. I like my school uniform. My favourite clothes are my new sweatshirt, a pair of blue jeans and white trainers. I always wear T-shirts and shorts at home.

4. Ask and answer the questions. (Письмово)

1. Who doesn't wear a school uniform? – Alex.
2. Who never wears a jacket?
3. Who talks about clothes in different seasons?
4. Who talks about clothes to wear at home?
5. Who wears a pair of nice shoes to parties?
6. Who has got special clothes to go in for sport?

5 Look at the pictures and answer the question: What is he/she wearing? Read and correct the number in the circle. Розглянь картинки з дітьми, уважно подивись в чому вони одягнені, прочитай текст і постав номер картинки в коло. Потім перевір правильність виконання, натиснувши **Finish**

[https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_\(ESL\)/Clothes/What_is_he-she_wearing\\$ug109381gr](https://www.liveworksheets.com/worksheets/en/English_as_a_Second_Language_(ESL)/Clothes/What_is_he-she_wearing$ug109381gr)

6 Homework:Speaking

Say what you would wear in such a situation:

- you are going to a birthday party;
- you are going to school;
- you are going to work in the garden;
- you are going to the gym.

7. Write about the clothes you usually wear. Use Ex. 3, page 29 as an example. Start like this:

When I go to school, I usually put on I wear after school. When I am at home, I
. Et